
 

    Dereham Church of England Junior Academy 

                                                                       Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott 

   Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ      
 Tel: 01362 693876  

        Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org    Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

 

 
8th March 2024 
 

Yr 5 Norwich Synagogue Trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

To help us answer our big question ‘Why is it important for Jews to meet together?  Year 5 

will be visiting Norwich Synagogue. 

The children will complete two sessions: one within the Synagogue and the second will be a 

workshop on Passover. 

We will leave school shortly after morning registration and will return to school for lunch. 

The children should come to school dressed in school uniform. 

As they are unable to accommodate us all on the same day, the trip will take place across 

two dates.  

Naidu and Attenborough – Wednesday 17th April 24 (Leaving 9am – Returning at 12:05pm) 

Wilberforce and Pankhurst – Thursday 18th April 24 (Leaving. 9am – Returning at 12:05pm) 

In order to meet rising travel costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.46 per 

child (£3.23 if your child receives Free School Meals) payment is to be made in the usual way 

via ParentMail. 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please Pay/Consent via ParentMail by 22nd 

March 2024. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school. 

Please note consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip which 

can be made via a MyEd message. 

 

Best Wishes 

Year 5 team 
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